
Gateway School District
Dear Parents & Guardians,

Today, August 8, 2022, the Monroeville police have filed a criminal complaint of “Selling or
Furnishing Liquor or Malt or Brewed Beverages to Minors” against a Gateway School District
employee. The district will follow all protocols as defined in “Section - 24 Public School Code,
Educator Misconduct Act.”  Due to the nature of these disturbing charges, the employee will
remain on suspension and the district will proceed with termination as dictated by PA School
Code.

Gateway School District remains committed to ensuring that the safety and well-being of our
children is our utmost priority. The Monroeville police are continuing their investigation and will
communicate further findings to my office.  Upon confirmation, I will update our staff, families,
and constituents.

In closing, please keep in mind that students may have questions regarding these appalling
events.  Gateway High School Administrators will be available to assist those who are in need
and make necessary referrals to support staff.

Sincerely,

Dr. William Short
Superintendent of Schools


